
 

August 1, 2021 

 

City of Detroit 

Department of Public Works 

City Engineering Department  

2 Woodward Ave 

Detroit, MI 48207 

 

 

Re: Rededication of Orleans St between Erskine St and Wilkins St  

 

 

To the City of the Detroit Department of Public Works and City Engineering 

Department,  

 

The Detroit Economic Growth Corporation, (“DEGC”) fully supports the rededication 

of the Orleans St from Erskine St to Wilkins St as public right of way within Eastern 

Market. On behalf of the City of Detroit, the DEGC is currently considering 

development proposals for a development site adjacent to Orleans right of way located 

at 3085 Orleans, 3101 Orleans, and 1580 Wilkins. The rededication of the right of way 

is imperative to the successful redevelopment of this strategic development site in 

Eastern Market.   

 

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

 

 

 

Kenyetta Bridges 

Authorized Agent 

Executive Vice President 


